From: Daren Zuk

Sent: 16 November 2023 17:25

To: Planning

Subject: FW: primrose hill park gates

Best, Daren

Daren Zuk Senior Planner Regeneration and Planning London Borough of Camden

From: Mary Portas

Sent: 16 November 2023 09:10

To: Daren Zuk < Daren.Zuk@camden.gov.uk >

Subject: primrose hill park gates

dear daren

having seen the proposed designs for the gates to primrose hill park, i am concerned that they are not at all in keeping with the heritage and relevant aesthetic of our beautiful area.

please could you ensure that the following guidelines are executed before any further progress.

- 1 The proposed gates would be aesthetically in keeping with the existing railings that surround the park and of a visual appearance that befits a grade 2 listed Metropolitan Open Space.
- 2 The proposed gates would be a significant improvement on the current wire barricades which are flimsy, subject to sustained vandalism and once broken can cause potential danger to people and dogs using the park.
- 3 The materials, construction and infrastructure of the proposed gates are of a high standard which befits a space that forms part of a Royal Park.

I'm sure you're in agreement that keeping our historical architecture is a priority for camden council.

in anticipation and gratitude

mary portas

Mary Portas Founder and Executive Creative Director

Proudly <u>BCorp</u>

33-35 St John's Square, London, EC1M 4DS

W WeArePortas.com

Subscribe to <u>our newsletter</u>
Join the <u>Better Business Act</u>
Read <u>Rebuild: How to thrive in the new Kindness Economy</u>
Listen to <u>our podcast</u>

Sent from my iPhone. It's not that I can't spell, it's just that predictive text is really annoying sometimes